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The first Parent Teacher Meeting was organized on Saturday, 05 December 

2020 via ZOOM. Dr. Mrs. B. A. Mehere, officiating Principal of the college 

chaired the meet while Dr. R. S. Bagade coordinated the PTA. Dr. G. K. 

Kamble, Dr. A. Fulzele. Dr. Shailesh Bahadure, Ms. Vidya Chaurpagar, Dr. 

Milind Khelkar & Ms. Rohini Meshram from the faculty of Arts attended the 

meeting. In her address, Dr. Mehere said that due to the pandemic situation, 

all the material facilities are not being delivered to the students physically but 

the college has taken proper and necessary steps to make it available online. 

Due to some constraints, though a full-fledged classroom cannot be a reality 

but with the help of audio-visual aids and platforms the college is doing its 

best. She assured the parents that there will be no compromise on the quality 

of teaching-learning process even among the difficult times.  

Teachers in the faculty gave information about different cells and banners 

under which many extra-curricular activities are conducted for the overall 

development of the students and greeted the parents for choosing this 

institution.  

Parents asked some questions about a probable date on which actual 

classrooms will be functional; regarding changes in time table or special 

timings for a few subjects which were answered by the Principal and 

concerning teachers.  

The proceedings were operated by Dr. Shailesh Bahadure, Head, Department of 

English.  

 



 







 

 


